
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Notice of 1800 South Road Closure 

 

Please be advised that the Cache County Public Works Department will be closing 1800 South, from 2400 
West to 2800 West, in College Ward to replace a culvert, starting Monday December 4th at 8 AM through 
Friday December 8th at 5 PM.  Access to residents will be maintained. 

If you have any questions as to how this closure will affect you, please feel free to reach out to the Cache 
County Road Division at 435-755-1560.  

 
 


